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CUPE 3742 

MEETING NOTICE- 

Pre- Ratification for Local Bargaining 

 

Your Voice. Your Vote. Your Future. 

Join us as we review proposals for the local table.  This is your chance to, ask questions, and understand 

what’s on the table. 

Don’t miss it — informed members build strong unions. 

 

This is not a ratification vote.  Provincial bargaining continues.  These are the proposals 

the local bargaining committee will be taking to the employer upon the conclusion of 

provincial bargaining. 

 

Thursday, September 18, 2025 at  3:00 PM  Mackenzie Secondary School 

Saturday, September 20, 2025 at 10:30 AM  Van Bien Training Center 

Wednesday  September 24, 2025 3:00 PM McBride  Secondary School 

Wednesday, Septemeber 24, 2025 at 7:00 pm   Valemount Secondary School 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


